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March 

Mar 3-Novice class* 
Mar 6—MBS meeting 
   Chris Baker 
Mar 17-Novice class* 
Mar 24-Intermediate class* 
 

April 

April 3—MBS meeting 
      Austin Heitzman-     
     Displays 
April 7-Novice class* 
April 28-Intermediate class* 
 

May 

May 1—MBS meeting—David  
 Kreutz-Azaleas 
May 26-Novice class* 
 

June 

June 5 —MBS meeting 
      Todd Schlafer 
June 16-Intermediate class* 
June 23-Raft workshop* 
 

July 

July 3—No MBS meeting 
July 14-Picnic 
 

August 

Aug 2-12—State Fair 

Aug 7—MBS meeting 

    Tropicals 

 
 
*Open to MBS members only 
 
 
 
 
 
Connect with MBS 
@Milwaukeebonsai.org 

Milwaukee  
Bonsai Society 

PO Box 240822 
Milwaukee Wi 

53224 
 

Information Line 
414-299-9229 

March Meeting 

We are pleased to announce 
that Chris Baker will be join-
ing with us on March 6th 
2018 to talk about bringing 
your bonsai out of winter hi-
bernation, transplanting, 
soils and fertilizers for young 
growing trees and mature 
show worthy specimens.  He 
is a great communicator of 
bonsai information. 
 
In April 2014, Chris Baker 
began work as the first full-
time curator of bonsai at the 
Chicago Botanic Garden, 
where he maintains approxi-
mately 289 bonsai trees. 

Baker has been studying and 
working on bonsai for more 
than 13 years. In 2011 to 
early 2014, he was an intern 
and volunteer at the United 
States National Arboretum's 
National Bonsai and Penjing 
Museum in Washington, D.C. 
As an active member of the 
Maryland bonsai community, 
Baker gave many demon-
strations and talks at the Po-
tomac Bonsai Association 
Spring Show in Washington, 
D.C., as well as to garden 
clubs. Baker spent six 
months in 2012 studying 
bonsai with third-generation 
bonsai master Tohru Suzuki 
at the Daijuen Nursery in 
Okazaki, Japan. 

This will be a great informa-
tive “show” with information 
about MBS events, a library 

full of bonsai books, vendors 
selling tools and trees and a 
raffle. 

Next Meeting 

Mar 6, 2018 
6:45pm 

Boerner Botanical 
Gardens 

https://www.facebook.com/milwaukeebonsai.org/


President’s Message March 2018 
  
 
Spring is here!  Wait, no it is still winter.  Wait again, it might be spring.  Oh gosh I just 
don’t know what season it is anymore.  Our trees are just as confused by the weather as 
we are!  One day its 50 with rain and the next we have snow and 20 degrees, but that is 
life in Wisconsin.   

The weather along with bonsai require patience.  Bonsai is an art based on patience that 
can bring peace and harmony to your life.  Many people get frustrated when growing a 
bonsai because they want to see results right away; it’s a very common mistake.  Bonsai 
trees can live way longer than a human being.  In Japan there are some trees as old as 
five hundred years; meaning that they have been cared for by many generations.  Re-
sults take time and the more time they take the more rewarding they will be.  Enjoy the 
process as a whole and remember that it’s all about patience, something that we need in 
a world that’s going very fast. 

While the weather and our bonsai require patience, we won’t need to wait much longer to 
have Chris Baker from the Chicago Botanic Garden at our Tuesday meeting.  Chris will be 
here March 6th to talk about a variety of topics from soil to fertilizer.  April brings Austin 
Heitzman to our monthly meeting to talk about bonsai displays and May will feature Da-
vid  Kruetz and Azaleas. 

There is still time to sign up for the Intermediate class which starts at the end of March.  
The full application can be found on line on the classes page of the MBS web site.  Also, 
don’t forget to like MBS on Facebook.  Keep up to date on the MBS schedule via our Fa-
cebook page. 

Remember, patience is a bitter plant, but it’s fruit is sweet. 

 

Melissa 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

EXHIBIT ONE OF YOUR TREES AT LYNDEN 

 

Exhibit your bonsai in the Bonsai Pavilion at Lynden Sculpture Garden in celebra-
tion of World Bonsai Day. 

 

The bonsai in the permanent exhibit will be removed and this special exhibit of MBS 
member bonsai will be placed on exhibit from Saturday May 12th through Sunday May 
20th 2018. 

To enter: 

Photograph the tree you want to enter (snapshots are acceptable) 

Put the photos into a folder along with: 

 basic information about the bonsai (species, size, estimated age, history, etc.) 

 your name and contact information in a sealed envelope 

Give the folder to Jack D. no later than April 3, 2018. 

Each MBS member can submit up to three entries. Please place each entry in a separate 
folder. All entries will be judged by an experienced bonsai artist who is not a member of 
MBS. 

Twenty bonsai will be selected by the judge to be placed on display in the Bonsai Pavil-
ion at Lynden to celebrate World Bonsai Day. One of them could be yours! 

There are no restrictions related to length of ownership and no classifications as to level 
of experience. No awards will be given. 

Email entries cannot be accepted. 

The Opening Reception will be held on the afternoon of May 12 and is open to all. 

A demonstration will be given and refreshments will be served. 

You do have to enter if you want your bonsai to be considered for this exhibit! So photo-
graph your best trees, prepare your entries and get them to Jack by April 3, 2018. 

 

Any questions call Jack at 414.248.6913 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 

 

For complete application see the website under classes 



 

 
 

 February 10, 2018  MBS Kick off Meeting 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
 

  
 
   
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PO Box 240822 

Milwaukee, WI  53224 

Www.milwaukeebonsai.org 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

 

Next MBS meeting will be 

March 6, 2018 at 6:45pm 

Boerner Botanical Gardens 

9400 Boerner Dr 

Hales Corners, WI  53130 
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2018 MBS OFFICERS 

Other Club Functions 

Director of Children’s Education—Jean S 

PAB Board—Ron F, Houston S & Jean S 

Cherry blossoms bloom 
Rumbly showers from the sky 
Peace out winter gloom! 
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